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Help save a tree or two!   

Anyone interested in going green and would like to receive this newsletter by e-mail  
please respond to:  Nancb@roadrunner.com

  
Meeting was called to order at 6:35 and Daylene thanked 13 people for attending the meeting. 

Financial Report: 
 
 

There was no treasures report.. 
 

Rentals: 
 

Contact person for renting the club: 
Rented:  

- 11/7 Jackie McNiel 
- 11/8 Daylene Couture 
- 11/15 Mike Barden 
- 12/10 Donna Gunning 
- 12/20 Daylene Couture 

 
Trail Report:   
 
 Trail work has begun and work has been 

done on the Lamson Rd, 3 mile pond to the club, 
Glidden’s field to the pipeline, Tom Foster’s, the 
Spring road, the bridge near the Leavitt Rd and some 
of the signs have also been put out.  There is still 
more work to be done and anyone interested in 
helping should meet at the club house at 8:30 on 
Sunday mornings.   
There were some close calls last year crossing 
roads while dragging trails.  We discussed the need 
for having a way for the sleds to be more visible 
while crossing roads as well as to oncoming 
snowmobile traffic on the trails.  It was decided 
that orange flashing lights would be the best idea.  
Mark L. will be getting these lights and we should 
have them on the sleds before drag work starts.   

New Business: 
 
 

MSA raffle tickets are available.   
Please see Mike Barden to pick up some tickets 
and sell, sell, sell. 
 

Old Business: 
 
 

Fund raisers –  
    Public supper on October 23rd 5:00 to 6:30 
Baked beans, hot dogs, coleslaw and cornbread 
    Yankee candle sales will be closing on 
November 2nd.  Money and orders will need to be 
turned in on that day. 
     In November we will be having our annual 
Thanksgiving basket raffle. 
     MSA raffle tickets are still available.  See Mike 
Barden to get tickets and sell, sell, sell.   
     Brenda is still collecting bottles for the club.   
 
The insulation on the doors needs to be replaced.  
Norm B. will check on pricing for insulation and the 
cost of a new door for future reference. 
 
One of the snowmobile crossing signs has 
disappeared on the Weeks Mill road.  Mike Barden 
will check on the cost of getting more. 
 
The outside light has become expensive to leave on 
all the time.  We have decided to keep this light off 
and only turn it on when there is a function or rental 
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Safety Officer:  
Gas quality  -  You should always start the 

season with fresh gas and check the carburetor to 
insure that your machine is running tip top.  This 
will decrease the risk of having a break down on 
the trails.  A clean fuel system is a must!  
 
 

Website: 
New Web Address: http://fox-glen.com 

 
• Top rankings in Google, Yahoo, and Bing. 
• Interactive Trail Map added 
• Snowmobile Game added 
• Safety Signs / Hand signals added. 
• Please e-mail corrections to Shawn Box, 

a link to his address is on the website.  
 
 

 

at the club.  Norm B. will check the cost of a new 
more efficient light. 
 
We have decided not to have the traditional 
landowners supper this year.  Instead we will send 
our land owners a certificate to attend one of our 
public suppers for free.  In Nancy B.’s absence 
Nancy Panek drafted a letter to the land owners 
explaining our decision and sent them out with the 
certificate. Thank you to Nancy for taking care of 
this. 
 
Norm B. has taken pictures of the drag that we are 
trying to sell and Mike Pushard seems very 
interested.  Norm will set up a meeting with him to 
check out the sled in person. 
 
Mark L. has been out checking on a couple of 
business memberships.  1-7-10 Entertainment Center 
has rejoined.  Peter Michauds Heating has also 
rejoined .  LaPointe Lumber has asked to have an 
application be sent to them (done, Nancy P.).  We 
have new opportunities for membership with C & S 
market on Riverside Dr. and Abbotts market on Rte. 
17. 
New business membership forms will be sent to 
business’ that supported us last year along with this 
newsletter. 
 
Many of our current families have already renewed 
their memberships for this year and we have a new 
member in Scott Mairs.  Welcome Scott! 
 
If you have not renewed your membership, now is 
the time!  Membership must be renewed by 
November 2nd in order to continue to receive the 
MSA paper. 
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Agenda for the next meeting: 
 
Discussions and decisions regarding: 
- Options regarding buying gas for dragging 

Daylene C. to check out prepaid cards / Mike B to look at other options 
-  Plowing the parking lot. 
-  Update on selling the drag 
-  Cleaning out the furnace room 
-  50-50 was won by David Panek / Meeting was adjourned at 7:25 

 
Next Meeting is  November 2, 2009 

Pot luck – Bring your favorite dish to share!  
Dinner will start at 6:00p and the meeting will start at 6:30p 

Hope to see you there. 
 

SUPPORT OUR  BUSINESS MEMBERS 
 

1-7-10 Entertainment Center 
Augusta, ME 
621-1710 

Calumet Club 
Augusta, ME 

623-8211 
 

 

D & H Motors 
(Lincoln-Mercury) 

Gardiner, ME 
582-3860 / 1-800-660-8080 

 
Farrin Powersports 

Augusta, ME 
622-6006 

 

Gary Norris Flooring 
Augusta, ME 

622-1351 
 

Millsy’s Cleaning Services, Inc. 
Augusta, ME 

622-2700 

Peter Michaud’s Heating 
Vassalboro, ME 

445-3922 
 

Rideouts Pit Stop 
Augusta, ME 
626-2850 

Three Mile Pond Association 
Augusta, ME 04330 

 

Windsor Diner          
Windsor, ME 

549-4100 
 

  

************************************************************************* 

Honorary Business Memberships 
 

Augusta Tool Rental 
Augusta, ME  04330 

623-5200 

 Carrier Signs 
Commercial Signage 

Chelsea, ME 
582-2292 

 


